
 
 
  
 
13 March 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Peru Class Trip to the Catalyst Science Discovery Centre 
 
We are delighted to inform you that students in Peru class will be going on a school trip to the 
Catalyst Science Discovery Centre on Friday, 21 March 2025. 
 
The Catalyst Science Discovery Centre is an interactive museum dedicated to chemistry and 
science, offering students a hands-on learning experience through exciting exhibits, 
workshops, and experiments. This visit will support our curriculum by encouraging curiosity, 
exploration, and engagement with scientific concepts in a fun and meaningful way. 
 
To cover the cost of entrance and transport, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £10 
per child. This should be paid online, via the Arbor app, as we are now a cashless school.  
 
As this is a full-day trip, students will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to 
free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided. 
 
Full school uniform must be worn for the trip and please ensure that your child has suitable 
outerwear for the trip. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact the class team at 
Peru@abbotsleaschool.co.uk 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting and educational day!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
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